
Good morning, today is Friday, December 8th 
 
We are on a HS&B LIF schedule today 
 
Today is our last day to donate to the food drive.  Thank you for all of the food that has been 
brought in so far! Classes should be working with their teachers to count and sort their final 
totals according to the email sent yesterday.  Thank you for helping our community!  
 
Come by the library today to take our Shelfie quiz and let us know where she has been hiding 
this week!  
 
Have a great weekend, and remember Gateway to guard your character. 
 


